
 

 

 

11th May 2020 

 

Dear Patients 

 

We are delighted to inform you that all restrictions placed on dental treatments have been lifted by 
the Dental Board of Australia. We are back to Level 1! 

 

This means that all treatments can now go-ahead including check and cleans. This is effective 
immediately. 

 

We will still be performing temperature checks and hand sanitising of all visitors to the practice for 
the time being. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you all back to the practice. 

 

Regards, 

 

Dr Joe Alphonse 

DR. JOSEPH ALPHONSE BSC (PHARM), BDENT 

PROVIDER:4896544A 

 

ADDRESS: 42 BELMORE STREET E, OATLANDS NSW 2117 

PHONE: (02) 9630 6333 

FAX: (02) 9630 9866 

WEBSITE: WWW.OATLANDSDENTAL.COM.AU 

EMAIL: INFO@OATLANDSDENTAL.COM.AU 

 

http://www.oatlandsdental.com.au/

